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Feb. 11, 2021 

 

To the Parents/Gaurdians of Martha Currie, 

 

Many of you know that the fire alarm went off before school started this morning.  I just 

wanted to ensure our community that everybody and everything is safe.  The firefighters 

let us know that a faulty heat sensor was the source of the alarm.  We have already 

contacted the District about coming to fix the sensor.  We hope it won’t be a problem 

again before it gets fixed, but we will treat it as a full drill if it does happen again.  At 

this point, it is a regular school day. 

 

Thank you to the parents who separated yourselves while we waited to get clearance.  

We continue to always keep COVID-safety as a priority. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. B. Samra 

 (Principal) 

 


